
2SLGBTQIA+ 
Pride Month



Minto Pride - Who are we? 

Our growing committee of community members includes: 
    

Parents
Educators

Local business owners
                                  Volunteers in multiple Minto groups



What do we do?
Beyond the more permanent one-off installations like fundraising for the Inclusive Crosswalk in Harriston, 
there are many ongoing events and projects that Minto Pride is involved with:  

Pride in the Park
Decorating Towns 
for Pride Month

Representing at 
Community Events

Community Hikes Socials
Donating to local 

initiatives 

Annually in June Annually in June Ongoing Annually in Fall Ongoing Ongoing

A family friendly 
celebration including 

music, games, 
activities, food and 

craft vendors, 
speakers, and a 

march through the 
park. 

Recently, we 
fundraised for the 
light post banners 
for Pride month (4 

per town) as 
previous years 
vandalism was 

making our other 
decorations 

unsustainable. 

Participating in 
Christmas parades, 
and having tables to 

educate and 
promote inclusivity 

at Town events. 

Hikes have been 
organized with 

ARCH, and 
independently to 

encourage a 
connection with 
nature and each 

other. 

Including family 
socials, an adult 

bowling night, trivia, 
and connecting with 

other rural Pride 
groups to 

brainstorm ways to 
contribute to our 

towns.

Donations have 
been made in the 

past to MYAC, 
YouthLine, and 

Community Food 
Pantry in Clifford. 

We are always 
happy to help give 
back to other areas 
in our community.  



What does this add 
up to?

All of those small pieces go towards building a safe, 
inclusive and accepting community.

It makes people feel like they can be themselves without 
needing to leave Minto. It reminds them that they are a 
welcome and valued member of the community.

Additionally, in the face of discrimination or hatred, it lets 
people know they are not alone. They have support here.  



Pride Month 

The significance of Pride Month

• Pride month is celebrated in June to honour the Stonewall 
Uprising in June 1969 which was a pivotal moment in the 
historical fight for queer rights in North America.  

• It commemorates years of struggle for civil rights, and the 
ongoing pursuit of equal justice under the law, as well as 
celebrates the accomplishments of 2SLGBTQIA+ people.  

What does Pride Month mean to us?

Why is it important?



Graphic sourced from: https://students.ubc.ca/ubclife/were-queer-were-here-queer-trans-visibility-ubc  



What does the Pride flag mean?

• Yellow with Purple circle — Intersex people

• Light Blue, Pink & White — Trans & nonbinary people

• Black & Brown — POC

• Black — People living with AIDS and those who have been lost 

• Red — Life

• Orange — Healing

• Yellow — Sunlight

• Green — Nature

• Blue — Harmony

• Purple — Spirit



Why are visual symbols 
important? 

• This photo is of two community members replacing Pride 
decorations out of the kindness of their hearts when they 
noticed the fabric had been vandalized with spray paint. 

• Decorations may seem trivial, but they signify to the 
2SLGBTQIA+ community that they are welcome and belong 
here. 

• They signify to the rest of Minto that discrimination and 
homophobia won’t be tolerated in our community.



Clearing Misconceptions 

• Pride flags do not push sexuality or sex

• Educating children does not endanger them - it protects 
them both physically and mentally 

• Sexuality isn’t a “choice” and our identities are not 
“alternative lifestyles”

• Removing Pride flags and maintaining the historical status 
quo would not be neutral 

• Celebrating Pride does not take away from any other 
amazing initiatives, groups, or identities

Human rights are not negotiable. 



Feedback and Impact



Why we love Minto

We passionately believe that Minto is a place where ALL 
families belong.

Our Town does an amazing job of making Minto stand out 
as an incredibly vibrant, accomplished, and welcoming 
community.

We are proud not only to be who we are, but to call 
Minto home. We believe there is beauty in diversity, and 
that our efforts in June take away nothing from the other 
amazing causes and groups in our wonderful area. We 
are happy to celebrate and acknowledge them as well. 
More, not less, is what keeps our community growing and 
thriving.



Visibility is important. 
All families belong in Minto. 



Questions & answers


